KIWANIS CLUB OF DEARBORN



"We Build"
OFFICE OF THE
SEC. - TREAS.
ROBERT B. HOPKIN
22847 MICHIGAN AVE.

CLUB OFFICERS

PRESIDENT - RALPH GOODALL
FIRST VICE-PRESIDENT - CHAS. R. BLAIR
SECOND VICE-PRESIDENT - EARL G. KEIM
IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT - CLARENCE B. DAWS

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

RICHARD DECOURSEY
CLARENCE JUSTICE
PLOYD ARNOLD
ROLLA ROBERTS
LOUIS BROWN
A. C. TAGG
LES ABBOTT

5830 Orchard Dearborn, Michigan May 18, 1936

Mr. George C. Kelsey Secretary, Kiwanis Club of Coldwater 110 Marshall Street Coldwater, Michigan

Dear Sir:

At our last Board of Directors Meeting, I was authorized to extend to your club, and the seniors of the Coldwater High School, a very cordial invitation to come to Dearborn on Wednesday, June 10. This should be a very enjoyable day for the members of our club, and I am very certain that the members of your club, and the senior class will also have a very enjoyable time.

I have talked with Mayor Carey, who is a member of our club, and he has promised me that he will meet the members of the senior class in the Council Chambers, and extend to them the city's greetings, and present them with the key to the city. He also promised to have a motorcycle escort meet your caravan at the city limits and escort them to the City Hall, and to give them the use of Ford Field for their picnic. It has ample facilities for such a picnic, including charcoal stoves.

In your letter, you suggested that the senior class would desire to visit beautiful Greenfield Village. This is a very interesting and instructive trip, attracting people from all parts of the world, and I am sure that your group would find it very much worthwhile. I must state, however, that there is a small charge of 25% per person.